
 

 

CCHA Meeting Minutes 
10/26/22 

 

 

Attendance:  Mark Taylor, Mike Mead, Matt Murphy, Lucas Natali, Adam Woelfle, Jim Rozen, Justin 

Giles, Andy Wheelock, Mike Nelson, Tony Privatera, Keith Mages, Gary Shain. 

 

 

Greetings:  Mr. Wheelock welcomes everyone and thanks all in attendance for what is looking like a 

successful beginning to our season. 

 

New Business:   

• Mr Rozen announces the schedule is complete.  Mr. Wheelock informs everyone that it can be 

accessed on the league web site. 

 

• Mr. Privatera collected payments from captains.  All but 2 teams are paid in full and Mr. 

Wheelock announces plans to have those payment collected before either team plays their next 

game. 

• Mr. Giles and Mr. Wheelock discuss adding this specifically to league bylaws.  All in 

attendance agree. 

• Mr. Privatera brings froward a disciplinary suggestion.  Any disciplinary proceeding in the 

future, all parties must attend any board meetings in person.  Phone conferences to no longer be 

made available as an option.  The Board and all captains agree. 

• A League captains agree that Kaine Hidey has a goalie talent level that should be considered A 

League.  Therefore, in the future Kaine should not be used as a B League substitute.  If he is, 

the team using him will register a forfeit.  If the two team captains agree to allow Kaine to play 

goal in a B League game without a forfeit being registered,  it can only happen if the team using 

Kaine has exhausted all goalies on the B League substitute list first AND both captains agree. 

Mr. Wheelock stresses that this means more communication between captains needs to take 

place.  Kaine showing up to play in a B League game and then asking the other captain at the 

rink if he is okay with that will be considered a forfeit.  Kaine is not to be used in any B League 

playoff games. 

• Mr. Taylor requests games be managed and reffed more tightly.  Mr. Natali responded by saying 

he will tell refs to call the games more tightly.  Mr.  Wheelock reminds captains to be more 

assertive with players chirping with Refs.  A suggestion was made to call an un sportsman like 

penalty on a team and having that team captain have to serve the penalty.  This suggestion 

tabled for future discussion.  Only team captains to discuss calls with referees. 

 

Next Meeting:  TBA 

 

 

 


